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Hello,  we are the fourth grade Dash Flash News. This year, we have been chosen to participate in CASIS which is Center for the Advancement of Science in Space. In our  experiment, we are testing different colored lights on algae to see which color is preferred in microgravity. We will insert a camera and an oxygen sensor to monitor the oxygen level. We will conduct  the experiment on earth also.  Stay tuned [image: image2.jpg]


for our next update.
